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June 9th, 2022 
• Sports Day Update 
• PAC AGM June 16th – 6:30pm 
• Grade 7 Farewell Day 
  
Upcoming Important Dates… 
 
June 
10th Sports Day 1:30 dismissal 
16th PAC Annual General Meeting – 6:30pm 
19th Father’s Day 
24th Grade 7 Grad Day/Ceremony 
27th Report Cards go Home 
28th Farewell/Year-End Assembly 
29th Last day for students 
30th Administrative Day School open, but students do not attend 
 
Dear Hamilton Families, 
 
SPORTS DAY IS ON tomorrow, June 10th! It looks like we will get a window of opportunity 
between weather systems, and we will be able to run most of our events outdoors. We are 
looking forward to a great day! 
 
The morning will begin with our BIKE PARADE. Students can bring their decorated bikes, 
scooters, wagons, skateboards, anything with wheels, to the tennis courts any time after 
8:00am. We are looking for a couple of parent volunteers to help with monitoring the bikes. If 
you can help, please contact the school. 
 
Students should dress for the weather: layered clothing and good shoes for being active on 
damp grass. Parents are welcome to attend the outdoor activities. Some of the events will be 
indoors and will only be accessible to students and staff. 
 
Students will be dismissed at 1:30 tomorrow. Please arrange for pick up and child care. 
 
8:00 – 8:45 Bike Parade bikes, scooter, wagons etc. dropped off at the tennis courts 



9:00 – 9:20 Bike Parade (weather permitting) 
9:30 – 10:30 First 5 Stations 
10:30 – 10:45 RECESS – Snack & Dance Break 
10:45 – 11:45 Second 5 Stations 
12:00 – 12:30  LUNCH 
12:45 – 1:30 Tug-of-War (in the gym if necessary) 
  Full class race 
 
Our annual PAC (Parent Advisory Council) General Meeting will be held virtually on Thursday, 
June 16th at 6:30pm. All parents/guardians are welcome to attend. This includes parents of 
students starting kindergarten in September. This is a great way to support our school and 
connect with other parents. 
 
Our Grade 7 Farewell Assembly will be held on Friday June 24th. Due to the fact we our holding 
this year’s ceremony in the gym and we are restricted to 50% capacity, there will limited seating 
capacity, and only family of grade 7 students will be able to attend. Thank you for your 
understanding. 
  
Mr. McCallum and Mrs. Livingston 
 
 


